
CHRISTIAN RECORD
SERVICES FOR THE BLIND

Offering Call for August 13, 2022

A Ministry to Bless the Blind

John 6:12

“When they had all had enough to eat, he said to his disciples, 
‘Gather the pieces that are left over. Let nothing be wasted.’”

Christian Record Services for the Blind is a ministry of compassion 
of the Seventh-day Adventist Church to children and adults who 
are blind, with nearly 18,000 members throughout the United 
States and in countries around the world.

Christian Record Services offers an array of services and 
programs, including Bible study lessons, books, magazines, and 
Bibles in audio, braille, and large print from a library of more than 
2,000 resources. Members also have the opportunity to deepen 
social, educational, and spiritual connections through PhoneFaith, 
scholarships for higher education, and National Camps for Blind 
Children.

These services and programs are free of charge to people who 
are legally blind; your offerings will help further the mission to 
empower people who are blind to engage their communities and 
embrace the Blessed Hope.

Prayer: Lord, You have designed us to enjoy an abundant life and 
to partner with You. Please give us the wisdom to manage our 
resources and to bless people who are blind as you guide us.



Bulletin Announcement for Sabbath, August 6

Next Sabbath, August 13, the offering emphasis will be 
Christian Record Services for the Blind, reaching people in 
our community and around the world. Plan now to bring your 
offering or give directly at ChristianRecord.org/give  

Bulletin Announcement for Sabbath, August 13 

The offering emphasis today is for Christian Record Services 
for the Blind. This North American Division ministry has 
been serving people who are blind for more than 120 years, 
providing access to free programs and resources, including 
Bibles, books, camp experiences, Bible study lessons, and 
much more! Please mark your offering envelope today or 
give directly at ChristianRecord.org/give

CRSBday.org


